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Greenwich Club is a fellowship of and for unmarried adults living in Fairfield, Westchester and surrounding counties, sponsored by Christ
Church Greenwich. Members are offered an opportunity to work and play together, to become better acquainted with each other and with them-
selves. To join, please download an application from our website (www.GreenwichClub.org). Annual dues are $45.
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There is a Light at the End of the Tunnel!
Congratulations Greenwich Club members! You have social distanced, worn a mask,

stockpiled toilet paper, and avoided large gatherings. We are not quite there yet, but

things are better. Our plans are still on hold, but progress is being made. To spur your

memory and refresh your outlook, we have included a Greenwich Club “Guess Who”

from present and “ancient” photos. Collaboration and referencing membership book-

lets are strictly encouraged!!! Have fun and rehabilitate your gray matter!
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CONTINUED ON 

PAGES 2 and 3!
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FREE MEMBERS-ONLY COCKTAIL PARTY
AT RIVERSIDE YACHT CLUB (CASH BAR) 

SAVE THESE DATES!

Spring
2021

Sun.
Sept. 

6 

Oct.
TBA

LABOR DAY BBQ AT 
LEW CLARK’S HOUSE

Sat.
July 
25??

LOBSTERFEST 
AT TOD’S POINT
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Continued from page 1...

Write your
guesses on
page 3!
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(Rain Date Sept. 7)

MEATBALL CONTEST AND DINNER
AT LEW CLARK’S HOUSE
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PLEASE RECORD YOUR ANSWERS GOING FROM LEFT TO RIGHT.

ANSWERS ON PAGE 5
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Greenwich Club 
www.GreenwichClub.org

Email: greenwichclubct@gmail.com

GREENWICH CLUB BOARD
Patrick Daigle, President, Patrick.Daigle@arcadis.com
Peggy Pryor, Treasurer, peggyp@prodigy.net
Dottie Brower, Membership Chair, dottie915 @aol.com
Thomas Rusk, Recording Secretary, thomasrusk@optonline.net
Lew Clark, Assistant Treasurer,  lewiswc2002@yahoo.com
Jay Kane, Advisor, Monday Night Dinner Host,
jbkane1@gmail.com
Ellen Murdock, Interim Advisor, emurdock0529@gmail.com
Winnie Walsh, Hospitality, winsome13@ optonline.net
Diane Caldwell, Co-chair, Outreach, dsc0626@gmail.com
Carolyn Moller, Co-chair, Outreach, doubledot08@gmail.com
Marla Weston, Member Advocate,
marlamaytin2@gmail.com 
Lynn Russo Whylly, Newsletter Editor/Design,
lynnrusso1204@yahoo.com
Open Positions:

Social Chair 
Meetup Site Coordinator

MONDAY NIGHT 
DINING will
continue when 

conditions allow. 
FREE FRIDAY FILM
and WEDNESDAY
MEETINGS 
will resume in 
September.

For the monthly hiking schedule, direc-
tions and other information go to: www.thehiking-
group.com Meetup site:
http://www.meetup.com/The-Hiking-Group-Ct-NY

HIKING

The Book Group is on hiatus until September, at
which time it will meet on the fourth Thursday 
of the month at 1:30 p.m. at Ann Sexton’s house, 
57 Drum Hill Lane, Stamford, CT. Ann is a former 
librarian, and all books selected for discussion are 
of interest to both men and women. New members
are always welcome. For more information, call Ann
Sexton, 203-968-8090.

BOOK CLUB

“Like” Greenwich Club for Singles on Facebook!

https://www.facebook.com/groups/ greenwichclubforsingles/

If you are a Facebook user, please ‘like’ our page so you can 
keep up with the latest happenings, invites, and pictures!

Just a reminder to all members
that a check for dues in the
amount of $45 should be made
out to “The Greenwich Club”
and mailed at this time to:

Peggy Pryor
35 Truesdale Lake Drive
South Salem, NY 10590

(due to the coronavirus, the church office
is closed, so all payments should be mailed

to Peggy at this time.)
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CHECK YOUR 
ANSWERS HERE!
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